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C1-Public   

 

Authorization Letter 15-Jan-2025 

 

 

Change in FCC identification authorization letter 
 

 

Issued by: u-blox AG 

 Zürcherstrasse 68 

 8800 Thalwil, Switzerland 

 

Addressed to: Federal Communication Commission 

 Equipment Authorization and Evaluation Division  

 7435 Oakland Mills Road 

 Columbia, MD 21046, USA 

 

Subject: Change in FCC Identification  Original Grantee Authorization 

 FCC Name of Grantee: u-blox AG 

 FCC Identifier:  XPYUBX21BE01 

  

 

To whom it may concern, 

We, u-blox AG, manufacturer and grantee of the radio module with the FCC ID XPYUBX21BE01, 

hereby authorize Symetrica Inc. (4 Lyberty Way Ste 1, Westford, MA 01886, United States) to apply 

to the FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47 CFR section 2.933 of the FCC rules. 

This authorization applies to the u-blox AG product: 

Original FCC Identifier: XPYUBX21BE01 

We are aware that Symetrica Inc. intends to market the above-mentioned product inside their own 

product, intended to be used at less than 20 cm from human body and with co-located transmitter 

operating simultaneously, under their own FCC identification: 

New FCC Identifier:   2APOG-VERIFINDER0004 

The original test data therefore shall remain applicable, as the supplied product will not differ from 

the originally authorized product. Our original certification FCC ID XPYUBX21BE01 remains valid. 

We hereby authorize Symetrica Inc. to use the exhibits on file of our original authorized product with 

FCC ID XPYUBX21BE01 for the FCC certification of their own host product integrating our module 

under the new FCC ID 2APOG-VERIFINDER0004. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Giulio Comar, Certification Manager, u-blox AG 


